
Parent Consent for Bus Transportation from 
Tahoma High Schools to Puget Sound Skills Center

Transportation will be provided to and from Tahoma School District High Schools. Please return this form prior to the start of summer session on June 22, 2022. We also ask if your child is riding the bus, that you stay with them the first day until your child boards the bus. If we do not receive a form before 6/22, your child must have the form with them, or they will not be allowed to ride the bus. Forms need to be turned into the main office.

The buses are scheduled to pick up and drop off students at these scheduled times. Please be sure to have your child to the pickup points BEFORE the scheduled leave times.

					Pickup			Drop off
Tahoma H.S.				7:00 AM			3:50 PM


I hereby give my permission for ___________________________ to be transported on the 					Student’s Name (please print)


School bus from Tahoma HS for the purpose of attending Puget Sound Skills Center Summer Session during the days of June 22 – July 13, 2022. There will be NO SCHOOL JULY 4, 2022.

I understand that careful planning will be done to ensure the safety of all participants and that it is my responsibility to have my child to the pickup points on time.

							
Signed _____________________________________________
		Parent or Guardian

Date _______________________________

